
   

 

 

 

 

 

Seeking Homestay Host Families 
for International Students 

 

Heritage Student Foundation (HSF) is running an International Student 
Enrichment Program (ISEP) for students from other countries to experience life 
and culture in America.  Currently we have two students attending St. Mary’s 
Ryken High School and seeking a loving host family. 
 

HSF is seeking Homestay families who want to participate in offering 
opportunities to these students and are open to experiencing new cultures.  The 
host family will be compensated $1400 monthly for the duration of the students’ 
stay.  For more details, please email us at info@childhomestay.com  or call us 
directly at 847-459-9288 (please mention Leonardtown).   


